Thank you for your registration. | am delighted to welcome you to M.O.R.E of Baltimore
Homeschool Co-op.

Here’s a little MORE about us: M.O.R.E stands for Mentoring Our Rising Entrepreneurs.

Our Mission is to educate and liberate, by providing an entrepreneurial-based academic plan
and the skills needed to be critical thinkers, culturally aware and financially literate.

At M.O.R.E of Baltimore: Homeschool Co-op, WE BELIEVE that everyone has the potential to
be an entrepreneur and have a great impact on their community. It's simply a matter of providing
children with a set of skills that helps them to make informed and effective financial decisions
early in life.

We look forward to working with you to help our students reach their full potential. We
understand that in order for our children to succeed in the co-op, they require assistance from
both parents and tutors. We are confident that a solid collaboration with you will make a
significant difference in your child's experience.

We share responsibility for our children's success as partners, and we want you to know that we
will do everything we can to fulfill our obligations. We ask that you guide and support your child’s
learning by ensuring that he/she:

1) Attends co-op as regularly as possible

2) Completes all homework assignments (if any)

3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills

4) Shares co-op experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life

5) Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject

Please consider joining our co-op as a parent facilitator or volunteer because our students
would benefit greatly from that special talent or interest that you would be willing to share.

The wonderful tutoring staff and | consider ourselves fortunate to be a part of this co-op. We
appreciate your support and hope to see you soon!

If you have any queries concerning the information provided, please contact us.

Warmest regards,

Korene and John Senior
M.O.R.E Homeschool Co-op



